
Student Notices 
Tuesday, November 14, 2023 

 

Announcement 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
University of Victoria is unable to visit our school today. We look forward to seeing them in the spring. If anyone has 
questions about their UVIC admissions, please see your counsellors. 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

JEDI club’s next meeting is on Thursday Nov. 16th in PLT 2 in room 501. New Members are always welcome.  
 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Hey Sharks, don’t forget to pick up your Go Card at the school office if you haven’t already done so! 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

 
 


